
 

 

CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

 

TO:       Eric Randall, Interim Public Works Director 

  Bo Jones, Assistant Public Works Director 

     

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   June 28, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFQ 22-034 Highlands Drive Waterline Replacement   

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit-price contract for the waterline replacement of  

approximately 9,800 linear feet of new 6-inch PVC and reconnections of existing water mains, 

service laterals and fire hydrants.  Six (6) contractors submitted, and the low bidder is Ardito 

Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of $677,525.00.  This project is managed by Croy 

Engineering.  Please see bid results below.   

 
 

Bidder Total Bid 

Ardito Construction Company, Inc. $677,525.00 

K.M. Davis Contracting Co. Inc. $852,864.00 

RDJE, Inc. $1,124,305.00 

Wade Coots Company, Inc. $1,141,850.00 

GS Construction, Inc. $1,354,730.00 

Site Engineering Inc. $2,315,735.00 

 

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Croy Engineering that this project be awarded to the 

lowest bidder, Ardito Construction Company, Inc.  

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


